
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents                   
 
 

KICKS DANCE AFTER-SCHOOL DANCE CLUB AT BILLINGSHURST PRIMARY SCHOOL 
FOR ALL YEAR GROUPS  

 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that the Kicks Dance after-school club will be continuing in the Summer term 
2022 for Year 1+2 and Key Stage 2 and we are very excited to now be inviting the Reception 
children to join too! 
 
Kicks Dance run dance classes, workshops & parties for ages 18months-11yrs. We offer after-school 
classes for Reception to year 6, where children become part of a team and learn to work together, 
focusing on getting fit and having fun rather than the pressure of exams.  Children are encouraged to take 
a leading role during warm up sessions and are often invited to contribute to the choreography - dancing 
to music they love. This dance is then performed to parents at the end of term.  
 
 
Kicks Dance will run for 9 weeks for KS2 (years 3, 4, 5, 6) and 10 weeks for KS1 (Reception, year 1 & 
year 2) in the Summer term. (Tuesday 3RD May 2022 – Tuesday 12th July). *Please note that there is 
a day change for Key Stage 2 from the Spring term* 
 
Sessions will be on: 
 
Mondays 3.30-4.30pm (years 3, 4, 5, 6) £48.00 due 7th April, £54.00 thereafter 
 
Tuesdays 3.30-4.30pm (Reception, year 1+2) £54.00 due 7th April, £60.00 thereafter 
 
 
If you would like to reserve a place for your child at Kicks Dance, please contact Abbie on 
abbie@kicksdance.co.uk or text 074459 60005. Booking opens on Thursday 31st March 2pm. Places are 
limited. Sibling discount available.  
 
Once you have signed your child up, you will receive an email invoice to be paid by BACs. Children will 
need to wear comfortable clothes (leggings, jogging bottoms, t shirts etc) and bare feet. Children will 
need a small, healthy snack to have straight after school. A drink is advisable as we do get hot! 
 
Kicks Dance parties 
Email us to enquire about our Kicks birthday parties. 
 
Kicks Dance Easter workshop 
11th/12th April at Holbrook Community Centre. Ask for details! 
 
We are excited to meet your lovely children and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Kicks Dance Horsham  
 
 


